
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Hi Everyone,  

As we come towards the end of this term our school has been bursting with wonderfully creative egg 

designs… 

                            

 

 
Thank you to everyone for coming to our Spring learning review and 

reading cafe yesterday, as always school was filled to the brim and the 

children really enjoy having their families in school with them. Thank  you 

for taking the time to come and see what your child has been doing in 

school… 

                         

  

We are very excited after the holidays for us to be 

able to have our very own swimming pool on site, 

this had to be postponed in September because of 

the RAAC situation but finally it is arriving and our 

Key Stage 2 children are excited to begin their 

swimming lessons straight after the easter holidays 

for a half term of small group swimming. We are so 

lucky!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Attendance 

Here are last week's figures:    

Whole School: 95.9% 

Friends of Crossflatts  

Thank you for all the fabulous entries submitted for the Decorate an Egg competition on Tuesday. We were 
amazed at the detail and creativity of the entries. Congratulations to all the winners. We will share the total 
raised towards the iPad fundraiser after the Easter holidays. 
 
We wish you all a Happy Easter and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Our very own Mrs Scull retires as we break up for Easter after serving hundreds of 

children for over 17 years! Thank you for all of your hard work Mrs Scull, we will miss 

you but we are very excited for your next chapter and all the new adventures you are 

going to have! Lots of love and best wishes ahead from the Crossflatts family!  

Wow. What an incredible spring term we have had. Over the past 12 weeks we have: 

• moved 180 children into the new learning village and set up ten new classrooms 

• moved and reset our ICT suite 

• moved and reset our resourced provision 

• moved and reset our reading village into the Key stage 2 playground  

• restablished our breakfast club and after school club into the Willows 

• built our new temporary school kitchen and begun making our own hot lunches again  

• Set up a new staff room and meeting room for our staff 

It has been a huge amount of work and I am so grateful and thankful to the wonderful team of dedicated 

and hardworking staff, who have worked their socks off to ensure our children have the best learning 

enviroment imaginable whilst we navigate RAAC.  

It is definietly time to down tools, have some time to recharge and restore the batteries ready for a 

hopefully sunny summer term ahead. I hope the weather brightens over the holidays and we see some 

much needed sunshine!  

Best wishes  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 96.8% 95.7% 96.4% 96.7% 93.0% 95.5% 98.1% 


